
LOUD in PC is delivered in partnership with the BC Centre on Substance Use and health system partners,
with funding and support from the Ministry of Health and Ministry of Mental Health & Addictions.

Join Us in Improving Access to Opioid
Agonist Therapy (OAT) in Primary Care 

Learning about Opioid Use Disorder in Primary Care

OAT is one of the most effective, evidence-based treatments for
opioid use disorder (OUD) available. As the toxic drug supply
crisis continues, increasing access to OAT can save lives and
improve the health of our communities.

Your participation is essential. 
You can make a difference 
in the lives of your patients.
Apply by Aug. 11 to participate in LOUD in PC, a one-year
collaborative starting September 2023. LOUD in PC is
designed for physicians, nurse practitioners and nurse
prescribers of OAT, together with their clinical teams:
medical office assistants, pharmacists, allied health and
community services that support the delivery of care. 

Whether you are looking to start providing OAT for the first
time or improving your current OAT practices, participating
in LOUD in PC can accelerate those efforts through access
to clinical and quality improvement expertise, peer-to-peer
learning and mentorship, and curated resources.

Questions? Visit healthqualitybc.ca for more details, email us at loud@bcpsqc.ca
or attend one of the online information sessions below.

Information Sessions:
July 5 at 1700 - 1800
July 13 at 1200 - 1300

What we heard ...

For details visit:
https://healthqualitybc.ca/loud-in-pc/

Together, we can save lives.

https://healthqualitybc.ca/improve-care/substance-use/learning-about-opioid-use-disorder-loud/loud-in-primary-care-pc/loud-in-pc-application/
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